
  

 Deroche Elementary School 
 PO Box 70 – 10340 North Deroche Road 
 Deroche, BC V0M 1G0 
 Phone:  604-826-2360  Fax:  604-826-7138   

 
 

September 24, 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade 3-6 students: 

 

The District will be holding two cross country races this season.  The first race is 

the “Hatzic Harvest Jaunt”.  It takes place on Thursday October 4th at 3:00 pm 

at Hatzic Elementary (meet at the large field).   

 

The second race is “The Great Pumpkin Race” which takes place on Thursday 

October 11th at 3:00 pm at Heritage Park (meet at the Gazebo).  

 

Students/parents are to arrange their own rides to and from the races.  If you need 

help finding a ride for your child please phone the school at (604) 826-2360 and 

we will do our best to make transportation arrangements.   

 

Please note that we will run rain or shine so please dress for the weather.  We 

recommend that children bring a water bottle with their name on it and a jacket for 

after the race.  Please complete the permission slip below and return it to the office.  

Good luck to our runners! 

 

Sincerely, Mr. Abercrombie - 

Principal 

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Cross Country Run Permission Form 
 

I give permission for   ______________________________ from Division ______  

to run in the Hatzic Harvest Jaunt on October 4th and the Great Pumpkin Race at 

Heritage Park on October 11th.  

 

Parent Signature: ________________________  Phone # ___________________  

 

  I can drive my own child to and from the races. 

  I can help drive.  I can transport _____ (number) children and have filled out 

the necessary volunteer and driver forms. 

 


